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 COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER 

• The Florence Wildcats, semi-pro basketball team, hosted 3 weekends of league championship games at 

Coach TB Thomas Sports Center and the crowd support was fantastic.  

• The Adult Men’s Basketball league will be delayed until the Winter.    

• Attendance for open Pickle Ball continues to grow for members.  Set times are MWF, 11:30am-1pm 

although members can request/bring equipment and play any time the gym is open.  Goal is to have 

Pickle Ball league and open play added in the evening. 

• Senator Malloys’ summer co-ed basketball league practices began in June and games will start in July. 

for kids ages 1-17.  

• 3-Day volleyball camp was held June 26-28 from 3-5pm.   

• Due to members’ requests, we will start a trial fitness class called Fitness Chasers from 7:00 pm-

8:00pm.  

 

BYERLY PARK 

• Hosted several tournaments at Byerly Park during the month of June.  

• Tee Ball program was held in month of June and finished on June 29. 

 

LAWTON PARK  

• Coordinated 10 rentals and 8 tours.   

• Agreement was reached with Hakuna Matuna, to allow the company to offer kayak rentals that can depart 

from Lawton Park. No items will be stored at the park. 

• Naturally Outdoors held a free kayak demo for citizens on Saturday, June 24 that allows people to kayak 

for free during a set time block. 

• We Hart Play program began June 26 and will run through August 4.  Te’Quan Coe will serve as lead 

once again and will visit Burry Park on Mondays, Lawton Park on Wednesdays, and Pride Park on 

Fridays.  Times for each day are 5:30pm-7pm.  A variety of games and activities will be played at each 

event.   

PIRATESVILLE 

• Piratesville continues to be popular for residents and non-residents. For the month of June, had 37 party 

rentals at the splash pad.  

• June 12 was the first members only event for Piratesville season pass holders and it was a success. 

• Stephen Wild (Arborist & Byerly Park Maintenance Supervisor), and Craig Goodman (Parks & Rec 

Director) received their Certified Pool Operator (CPO) certification for upkeep/maintenance of chemical 

balance and filtration of Splash Pad.  

 


